

Rt Hon David Davis MP +44 (0)20 7276 1234 Secretary of State for Exiting the European Union psdaviddavis@dexeu.gov.uk 9 Downing Street SW1A 2AG

www.gov.uk

Lord Boswell of Aynho Chair, European Union Committee House of Lords London SW1A 0PW

6 March 2018

Dear Lord Boswell,

I would like to draw to your Committee's attention to the technical note that will be published today setting out the Government's proposed approach to agreeing "Other Separation Issues" as part of securing an orderly withdrawal from the European Union.

I will write in similar terms to the Chairs of the Exiting the European Union Committee and the European Scrutiny Committee.

I am placing a copy of the note and this letter in the library of the House.

RT HON DAVID DAVIS MP
SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXITING THE EUROPEAN UNION

Varid Vais